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TEXT OF COMMUNICATION OF 28 SEPTEMBER 1999 RECEIVED 
FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF IRAQ 

TO THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 

 
 The text of a letter dated 28 September 1999 submitted by the Permanent Mission of 
Iraq is reproduced for the attention of the General Conference. 
 

_______________________________________ 
 
 
 “The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Iraq to the IAEA presents its compliments 
to the Secretariat of the (43) General Conference of the IAEA and has the honour to enclose 
herewith a document on the radiation effects of depleted uranium bullets used during the 
military aggression against Iraq with a request to circulate this document as an official 
document to the member states of the General Conference of the IAEA 43rd session”. 
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